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Box 172, AMF Postal Station
Kontreal International Airport
Dorval, P4

May 7, 1967

Dear Mr. Hawkins,

Thank-you for your letter of April 19, I am pleased that you have
an interest in the Comet and Nova Section., Enclosed are the five forms used
by this section, and they should be self-explanatory. However, if you have
any problems, let me know, and I will try end clear them up. I have enclosed
several copies of the report form (C&l Form {2), and if you decide to search,
I will send you more. Also enclosed are copies of recent Bulletins and Announce-
ments issued by this section. You are mow ou my mailing list for future
Bulletins aud Announcements,

as you will see from the imstuction fomm, you can teke part in tais
section regardless of whai equipamment you have. Naked sye searches may be
made of the dome, binocular searches may be made of selected areas, or you
may use a telescope to search for faint eomets. ‘hat do you have?

I hope to see you in Montresl during Expo 67! Best regards and

Good Observing,
Jim Low

P.S. Please note the correct Box number, as above,
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